
Gibson - DNR, Amber <amber.gibson@state.co.us>

Surety Increase Reminder
Robinson Sons Inc. Robinson <robinsonsonsinc@hotmail.com> Mon, Dec 9, 2024 at 7:51 AM
To: "Gibson - DNR, Amber" <amber.gibson@state.co.us>

HI Amber
      I do need an extension. I was supposed to have a check coming last week.   They are now telling me
around the 10th of this week.  If i could get a month extension that would be great.  I will try to get it all
done this week if that check does come tomorrow.  Some reason everyone is slow paying this quarter.   I
really do appreciate it.   Thank you Amber.  

From: Gibson - DNR, Amber <amber.gibson@state.co.us>
Sent: Monday, December 2, 2024 1:40 PM
To: Robinson Sons Inc. Robinson <robinsonsonsinc@hotmail.com>
Subject: Surety Increase Reminder
 
[Quoted text hidden]
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